
 

PINEHURST VILLAGE COUNCIL MEETING SUMMARY: 

May 8, 2012 (Work Session) 
 

 

 

 Received Financial Statements for Quarter Ended March 31, 2012.  Our 

financial condition looks positive. 

 Discussed Responses to Request for Qualifications for Historic Consultant.  

The Village will ask three firms to submit a proposal. 

 Adopted a policy concerning retirement recognitions and gifts for Village 

employees.  

 Reappointed Stephen Cryan to the Village Center Enhancement Committee for 

an additional term. 

 Adopted a resolution honoring Art Chalker for his service on the Village 

Center Enhancement Committee. 

 Requested the Moore County Board of Commissioners to reappoint Betty Sapp 

as an extraterritorial jurisdiction (ETJ) member of the Planning and Zoning 

Board and an alternate ETJ member of the Board of Adjustment. 

 Discussed membership on Village Center Enhancement Committee- will 

recruit members from downtown shop owners. 

 Indicated they will entertain a request for a text amendment from a land owner 

to allow posting of a bond to get plat approval before infrastructure installation 

is complete. 

 

 

                


